
What is CPSC?
The Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC) is an independent government 
regulatory agency with a big mission—protecting YOU, the consumer, against 
unreasonable risks of injuries associated with consumer products. Report unsafe 
products to CPSC at SaferProducts.gov.

For over 50 years, CPSC has been:

•	 Issuing and enforcing mandatory standards or banning consumer products if no 
feasible standard would adequately protect the public;

•	Obtaining the recall of products and arranging for a repair, replacement or 
refund for recalled products;

•	Researching potential product hazards; 

•	Conducting data collection and analysis;

•	Developing voluntary standards with standards organizations, manufacturers 
and businesses;

•	 Informing and educating consumers directly and through traditional, online, 
and social media and by working with foreign, state and local governments and 
private organizations; and

•	Educating manufacturers worldwide about our regulations, supply chain 
integrity, and development of safe products.K
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•	Water Beads

•	Peloton Tread+

•	Fisher Price Rock n’ Play

•	Samsung Galaxy Note 7 Smartphones 

Report unsafe 
products: 
SaferProducts.gov 
(800) 638-2772 
or (800) 638-8270  
(for deaf or hard of  
hearing individuals)

CPSC recalls in the news:

http://www.SaferProducts.gov
https://www.cpsc.gov/
http://www.SaferProducts.gov
https://www.cpsc.gov/Recalls/2023/Buffalo-Games-Recalls-Chuckle-Roar-Ultimate-Water-Beads-Activity-Kits-Due-to-Serious-Ingestion-Choking-and-Obstruction-Hazards-One-Infant-Death-Reported-Sold-Exclusively-at-Target
https://www.cpsc.gov/Recalls/2021/Peloton-Recalls-Tread-Plus-Treadmills-After-One-Child-Died-and-More-than-70-Incidents-Reported
https://www.cpsc.gov/Recalls/2023/Fisher-Price-Reannounces-Recall-of-4-7-Million-Rock-n-Play-Sleepers-At-Least-Eight-Deaths-Occurred-After-Recall
https://www.cpsc.gov/Recalls/2016/Samsung-Recalls-Galaxy-Note7-Smartphones
https://www.cpsc.gov/
https://www.cpsc.gov/
http://www.SaferProducts.gov

